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OPRA REQUEST RESPONSE

Nikki D'Anna <ndanna@edgewaternj.org> 
Thu 26/10/2023 20:00

Some people who received this message don't often get email from ndanna@edgewaternj.org. Learn why this is
important

Good Afternoon,
 
Please see below and accept this as my formal response to your OPRA request submitted on
October 25, 2023.
 

1.    There are no building permits for 611 Hudson Park.
2.    There are no documents from the Tax office on this address.
3.    There are no code violations for this address.

 
Thank you,
 
Nicolette D’Anna
Deputy Borough Clerk
Borough of Edgewater – “On the Hudson”
Bergen County, New Jersey
55 River Road, Edgewater NJ 07020
201-943-1700 ext. 3135
 
ndanna@edgewaternj.org
https://www.edgewaternj.org
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